From: Kate Shaughnessy [

Sent: 21 January 2016 18:35
To: shane.ODonnell@camden.gov.uk; Planning
Subject: 2015/6424/P

| would like to object to this ambitious application to overdevelop one of the houses on the
road. The plans include a basement, front light well, rear extension, loft and roof terrace.
This plan is not in keeping with accepted planning and design considerations and insensitive
to surrounding dwellings and neighbours.

Houses on that side of Kylemore Road have been subject to ground water flooding and
drainage problems.

A Basement Impact study was provided with this application but is incomplete and missing
key facts. The drawings are not entirely clear and we would hope that a hydrology study
would have been provided.

| request that this application be refused.

Yours

Kate Shaughnessy
20 Kylemore Road

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



